Hello STC participants, At the SCTA meeting yesterday it was brought to our attention that there may still be issues with finding available PC 832 classes in a timely manner. As you know, POST has been very responsive in the past once they have been made aware of an issue. There has been a staff change at POST (Lon Ramlan, the representative who attended all our Training Association meetings, has move on). The new contact for any 832 issues is Phil Caporale, his contact information is below. I spoke with Phil regarding the possible concerns and he is happy to talk with you to ensure your needs are addressed.

The new contact person is:

Phil Caporale, Senior Consultant
Basic Training Bureau
Commission on POST
1601 Alhambra Blvd.
Sacramento, CA 95816
Office (916) 227-2519
Cell (916) 215-4494
pcaporale@post.ca.gov

Thank you-

Barbara Fenton, Field Representative Board of State and Community Corrections Standards and Training for Corrections (STC) Division

Leadership * Excellence * Support
Please DO NOT respond to this email address. Direct all
responses to your STC Field Representative.